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332/2017-18 CAPITAL PROJECTS REPORT  

The Chairman of the Project Steering Group reported that the Town 

Council’s appointed architect had met with representatives from both the 

Town football club and the Baby Seashells nursery school on site in order  

that the most direct stakeholder groups in respect of the proposed 

Community Hall and Sports Pavilion could have the opportunity to raise any 

points regarding the project and provide any feedback in regard to general 

progress. All comments received were duly noted and it was of note that both 

organisations were very pleased with developments to date and keen to 

support the project. It was reported that it was envisaged that the Project 

Steering Group would meet again in approximately three to four weeks’ time 

after which matters would be brought back to Full Council before moving into 

the Planning and Funding Stages. 

 


